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REEC 2022 Fall Conference
Presented by the Real Estate Executive Counsel (REEC)

October 12–13, 2022

Louise Carroll, a partner in the Real Estate practice, will participate in the "Affordable Housing 
Forum" at 1:45 p.m. on Thursday, October 13 during the REEC 2022 Fall Conference. The 
conference is one of the Real Estate Executive Counsel's signature in-person events that brings 
together REEC members, guests and industry-leading speakers to build relationships, share 
information and create business opportunities.

Learn more about the REEC 2022 Fall Conference.

CONTACTS

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Louise Carroll
+1.212.940.8767
louise.carroll@katten.com

SPEAKING ENGAGEMENT
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